Preview: Singers Workshop for Michaelmas and All Angels

September 27th with tutor Patrick Craig.
On Saturday September 27th, Patrick Craig, who is well-known as a counter-tenor and workshop leader, will lead a workshop for the season of Michaelmas. He will include truly angelic music. He writes: “Angels continue to feature in modern culture as guardians, comforters and messengers, and this programme will explore the rich array of music featuring the words and actions of angels in the Bible. Many composers explored new techniques to portray these magical beings. Examples include the dramatic depictions of war in heaven to Dering’s Factum est Silentium;  the magical renditions of Gabriel’s words to Mary in Lobo’s Ave Maria and Philip’s Alma Redemptoris Mater.. Angels played a vital role in the Christmas story and will be represented in Sweelinck’s Hodie Christus Natus est and Weelkes’ sparkling Gloria in Excelsis Deo.  Frequently, set liturgical texts such as Sanctus and Te Deum also reference angels or use their words so they will also feature in the workshop with music by Victoria and Palestrina.” Patrick will also flesh out the music with introductions to the various angelic characters and a little of the poetry of recent centuries which has been inspired by them.

Those of you with computers may like to look up the long and very interesting interview which Patrick Craig held with Pamela Hickman. He has been steeped in music since his boyhood when he was in the choir of Lichfield Cathedral, through his Cambridge days, on to Music College and then a huge variety of experience singing with The Tallis Scholars and The Cardinall’s Musick for more than fifteen years. He sings regularly with St. Paul’s Cathedral Choir, conducts the all-female professional choir, Aurora Nova, and has guest-conducted The Cardinall’s Musick at Brighton, Brinkburn and Aldeburgh Festivals. Recently he has led workshops across the world for The Tallis Scholars’ Summer Schools in Australia and the USA and Laycock Courses in Spain and Italy.

What a day to look forward to. I’m also looking forward to using a new venue, though I regret that it is not appropriately ecclesiastical for All Angels. Bartestree Village Hall is bright, spacious, in a lovely setting over-looking the countryside and has been highly recommended by one of our members. It is near Hereford, but accessible avoiding the City Centre. Situated on the Hereford to Ledbury road, it is easily reached from the East and the North by crossing over from the A4103 and similarly from the West. Those coming from the South in the Ross direction can come up through Fownhope to Mordiford and cross over to the Ledbury Road from there.
Hopefully the sun will shine and you can enjoy a picnic in the grounds where there is also plenty of space for parking. There is a pub in Bartestree for those who prefer to go out for a meal.

I look forward to seeing all singers and hearing angelic voices!

Hannah Davies.

